
 
 

 
Questions & Answers 

 

What is the purpose of the Research & Innovation Symposium for 
Students? 
The objective of the Symposium is to offer students/graduates/high 
school students the springboard to present (after being selected by a 
respective Committee) a piece of their work of research or 
innovative/practical nature, i.e. a sort of creation, application, video 
game, an idea on a product or a form of service. The students will have 
10' at their disposal to present their work to an audience. 
 

 
When will the 9th Research & Innovation Symposium for Students be 
held? 
It will be held from the 22th to the 24th of May 2024 and the programme 
will be announced on May 15, 2024. 
 
 
Who could present in the Symposium? 
Students or graduates from all Metropolitan Campuses can present at the 
Symposium. Senior High School students are also given the chance to 
present their research and innovative projects. 
 

 
How and when can you submit their proposal for the Symposium? 
You can submit a proposal until April 12, 2024 via the electronic form. 
 


